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Oregon must not delay on any and all actions that contribute to a reduction in Green 

House Gasses (no matter the size of reduction). The science and observable 

evidence of predicted impacts of rapid climate change are adequate to justify radical 

and appropriate actions. ACT may incentivize auto makers to provide us, in a timely 

manner, the types of vehicles needed to transition away from fossil fuels. The 

urgency of this transition is due, in part, to the auto makers refusal to act in a 

responsible manner regarding development timelines.  I am in opposition to HB 3119 

and any other efforts designed to delay action on reducing GHGs. 


